
Leaves are falling…  
Christmas is calling!

We would like to welcome you 
to our  Term 2 newsletter to 
keep you updated in what we 
have been up to and a glimpse 

of up coming events.  

YEAR R


A special warm welcome goes out to our new year R parents and 
children.  We hope that both you and your little ones have settled in 
well to BIG school, finding their feet and enjoying it.
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Reminder that we have our AGM TODAY Friday 
12th November in the Birch at 3.30pm.  There 
will be a space available for children so please 
don’t feel that you can’t attend.  We will be 
reporting on the past years fundraising events and 
voting in the PTA Committee for the next year.


We held our very first 
Coffee Morning on 
the 17th Sept which 
was a really nice 
opportunity to meet 
new parents or just to 
have a catch up and a 
cuppa.  This is 
something we will do 
each term. So just 
drop in the next time.

DONATIONS NEEDED


With Xmas just around the corner we will be 
looking for any donations that you may have 
for Raffle prizes or for Christmas shop. These 
events cannot happen without you continued 
support which we are truly grateful for.  Please 
drop anything you wish to donate to Main 
school reception.  Thank you. In advance x

Julie Hynds -    
Chairperson


mailto:woodlands.pta@aow.uk.com
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/aow-pta/#.YL8hoy9Q2Tc
https://www.facebook.com/groups/AOW.PTA
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CHRISTMAS SHOP

Children will be able to 

pick a gift for their 
loved ones

Snap Shot Of 
Our Up 
Coming 
Events….

Further detail will be 
available on our PTA FB 
Page nearer the date.

SANTA VISIT

Gift Given to all 

children

CHRISTMAS 
WONDERLAND  


      10th December       

More recently we celebrated our 
school’s 90th Anniversary on the 23rd 
October.  The children celebrated the 
day on Friday 22nd, hanging bunting 
around the school, class parties and 
eating CAKE!  


A massive Thank You goes out to the 
17 parents that volunteered to bake a 
cake for each class to enjoy at their 
parties from nursery through to Yr 6 
(plus a few extra for staff).


We also gifted to all children and staff 
of the school a commemorative pin to 
mark the occasion, we hope they are 
liked and worn with pride.

PTA Events  Please remember to register with PTA Events, you can click on the link at the 
bottom of this page to go straight to the site.  All events will be going cashless so this it where 
payments etc can be made going forward.
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